



October 1, 2014

Michael A. Carome, MD Director Public Citizen's Health Research Group 1600 20th St., NW Washington, D.C. 20009

RE: HealthFair

Dear Dr. Carome:

We received your letter that outlined Public Citizen's concerns regarding HealthFair. Scottsdale Healthcare has been in a partnership with HealthFair, a mobile health screening service, to provide heart health screenings to assess a person's risk of heart disease, stroke or heart attack within our community.

Our organization's mission is to improve the health and well-being of those we serve. We believe that offering preventive services and screenings can help people live longer, healthier lives.

In October 2013, Scottsdale Healthcare affiliated with John C. Lincoln Health Network and began an integration process among our five hospitals and ambulatory services. The affiliation provides an opportunity to offer screenings and preventive services through our own resources, and our organization chose not renew the contract with HealthFair.

Very Truly Yours.

Alan B/Kelly, Esq.

Sr. Vice President & General Counsel Scottsdale Lincoln Health Network

CC: Sidney M. Wolfe, M.D., Founder and Senior Adviser, Public Citizen's Health Research Group